
Dodge County Crime Prevention 

 Funding Board 
            

Date:  June 27, 2018 

 

The Dodge County Crime Prevention Funding Board as established by the Dodge County Board 

would like to announce a grant opportunity of up to $12,000.  The purpose of the board and the 

grant is to provide funds to qualifying entities for the purpose of funding crime prevention 

programs. 

To be eligible for this grant opportunity you must meet one of the following requirements: 

1.  One or more private non-profit organizations within the county that has as its primary 

purpose preventing crime, providing a funding source for crime prevention programs, 

encouraging the public to report crime or assisting law enforcement agencies in the 

apprehension of criminal offenders.  

2.  A law enforcement agency within the county that has a crime prevention fund, if the 

contribution is credited to the crime prevention fund and is used for crime prevention 

purposes. 

A link to the grant application can be found at www.dodgecountysheriff.com under Dodge 

County Crime Prevention Fund in the left column.  Applications must be submitted electronically 

to Sheriff Dale Schmidt via email at dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us.  Deadline to apply is August 8, 

2018.  Further details can be found online in the application packet. 

 

Chair – Sheriff Dale Schmidt 
Vice-Chair – District Attorney Kurt Klomberg 
Secretary – County Administrator James Mielke 
Police Chief David Beal 
Beaver Dam Mayor Becky Glewen 
Attorney Gene Kirschbaum 
Attorney Jacquelyn Wolter 
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